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Dear Sir

I attended the Cowfold Parish Councils Extraordinary Planning Meeting last night and we wish to register our
support for the Parish Councils Commitment to oppose The Rampion 2 Project and we also  support the
Cowfold V Rampion Impact Statement which demonstrates the  problems the local community will suffer if this
ill thought out project is allowed to progress.

The meeting was packed  with local residents who were clearly supportive of the local councils commitment to
challenge the project as to being not appropriate to a small country village, just the huge increase in traffic
should be enough to condemn this capital project.

Regards

Maurice  & Geraldine Huggett
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